
Ariel Liang: (3/8/2016 13:59) Hello, my name is Ariel Liang and I will 
be monitoring this chat room. In this role, I am the voice for the remote 
participants, ensuring that they are heard equally with those who are 
³in-room² participants. When submitting a question that you want me to 
read out loud on the mic, please provide your name and affiliation if you 
have one, start your sentence with <QUESTION> and end it with <QUESTION>. 
When submitting a comment that you want me to read out loud of the mic, 
once again provide your name and affiliation if you have one then start 
your sentence with a <COMMENT> and end it with <COMMENT>.  Text outside 
these quotes will be considered as part of ³chat² and will not be read 
out loud on the mic.Any questions or comments provided outside of the 
session time will not be read aloud.Please note that audio is may be 
available in French, Spanish, and Arabic. All chat sessions are being 
archived and follow the ICANN Expected Standards of Behavior: 
http://www.icann.org/en/news/in-focus/accountab 
  Heidi Ullrich: (14:16) The slides will be sent around immediately. 
  Heidi Ullrich: (14:24) Link to the Economist article Christopher 
mentioned: 
http://www.economist.com/news/international/21693922-organisation-runs-int 
ernet-address-book-about-declare-independence-we 
  raitme citterio: (14:29) <COMMENT>a strategy to develop the future 
leadership is framed as a crosscutting the concept of e-learning for 
life.Especially for members of Africa and Latin America and the 
Caribbean. <COMMENT> 
  Leon Sanchez: (14:36) Raitme me da gusto ver que estés siguiendo la 
sesión de manera remota y espero que todo haya evolucionado bien luego 
del evento desafortunado de ayer 
  Harold Arcos: (14:44) @Leon; Raitme está desde su casa pues no pudo 
conseguir nuevo local para continuar Hub. Estamos buscando apoyo local 
para trabajar en un nuevo local. Dejaré que nos comente cuando pueda 
conectar de nuevo. 
  Ariel Liang: (15:12) Xavier is now speaking about the FY17 operating 
plan and budget 
  Ariel Liang: (15:12) you can find the public comment of this here: 
https://www.icann.org/public-comments/op-budget-fy17-five-year-2016-03-05- 
en 
  raitme citterio: (15:14) thanks @ariel 
  Ariel Liang: (15:16) pleasure! 
  Heidi Ullrich: (15:27) FY17 At-Large requests: 
https://community.icann.org/display/atlarge/At-Large+FY17+Budget+Developme 
nt+Workspace 
  raitme citterio: (15:40) hi the channel spanish no working - sorry 
  raitme citterio: (15:42) already it solved 
  raitme citterio: (15:58)  <COMMENT>who is the authority to draft to 
publish relevant courses within ICANN e-learning platform for the 
development of language courses other than English. <COMMENT> 
  Ariel Liang: (15:59) ICANN learn: http://learn.icann.org/ 
  raitme citterio: (16:00) thanks @ariel 
  raitme citterio: (16:01) I used the new and old platform. I consider 
closing the platform possibilities are lost 
  raitme citterio: (16:03) as part of the fellowship program I have not 



been involved in the process. I have many helpful comments for the 
improvement 
  Heidi Ullrich: (16:04) For those who do not get a chance to ask their 
question to Nora, please email At-Large staff and we will ensure a 
response is provided 
  Ariel Liang: (16:09) This session has been ajourned. Part II of the 
Work Session will start in 21 minutes 
 


